
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

          23rd May 2025 
 
Nigel Brook  
President, Director of Leeds Law Society 
62 Wellington Street 
Leeds 
LS1 2EE 
 
Dear Nigel, 
 
Thank you so much for your amazing support for Children’s Heart Surgery Fund during your year as 
President of Leeds Law Society.  We have loved partnering with you and Rachel Windle and 
appreciate the hard work you do in raising funds for the charities you partner with. Please also pass 
on our utmost appreciation to every member of The Leeds Law Society who helped to raise an 
impressive £4,429.71 for CHSF. 
 
Around 1 in 125 babies are born with a congenital heart defect in the UK, and in our region the 
Leeds Congenital Heart Unit (LCHU) is the specialist centre for any child born with a heart 
defect, covering a population of over 5.7 million. 
 
Thanks to what you have raised, this can help to fund: 
 

• 60 nights of accommodation so parents can be close to their babies & children and provide 

one less worry at such an emotionally stressful time. 

• 4 INR kits for children following open heart surgery. An INR machine is a portable device 

which allows an individual to measure their own INR at frequent intervals. Results are then 

telephoned into the clinic, thus relieving travelling to hospital for both patient and families 

and helps to take away anxiety and give independence to the patients. 

• 10 cot mobiles and mirrors which help to support physical, social and cognitive development 

in babies following open heart surgery. 

• 53 Tesco vouchers so parents that may be struggling financially can purchase food and 

drinks whilst staying at the hospital and in the accommodation provided by CHSF. 

We are a wholly self-funded charity and rely totally on the support of companies like yourselves 
to continue our work, so thank you so much, we could not do what we do without you. 
 
Thank you from everyone at Children’s Heart Surgery Fund.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Amanda Warrent 
 
Amanda Warrent 
Corporate Partnerships Manager 
Tel: 07508 240843 
Email: amanda.warrent@chsf.org.uk 


